The Harrison Group, Inc.

Keeping Pace with Technology Makes a Positive Impact on Custom Benefit Plans

Though many of you have worked with us during the past several years, you may not know much about

the technology that we utilize. Some of the technology additions and improvements the Harrison Group
has implemented within the last few years include:

New Technology Advantage

1. Electronic enrollment 1. Helps eliminate paper and reduces time

2. Electronic claims submission 2. Streamlines the claims process

3. Direct deposit of employee 3. Employees receive their funds more
reimbursements quickly

4. Pre-and-post tax Debit Card 4. Allows employee to use one card when
reimbursement of mass transit expenses paying for mass transit costs

5. New and improved website 5. More information and easier to use

To find out about how The Harrison Group can help you design, administer and implement customized
benefit plans backed by unprecedented customer service, call The Harrison Group President Rich Miller
at 610-853-9075 or email rmiller@theharrisongrouponline.com.
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